
Open Enrollments 2021-22
Event Date: 11 March 2021

Bangalore High School is glad to announce enrollments for the academic session 2021-22. A

s part of this, new students can be enrolled for various grades at our prestigious school by 

their parents/guardians.

OPEN ENROLLMENT PROCESS*

Open Enrollment Takes Place During The First Two Weeks Of The Current Academic Session In July.  To Request A Transfer To A Program Of Choice Or District School Other Than Your Neighborhood 

School, Complete The Online Open Enrollment Form.Sometime After March 15, The School Will Validate The Forms Received And Send Acceptance 

Notifications To The Lucky Wards.

Acceptances Are Purely Based On Available Space In The Grade And School You Are Requesting. 

Parents/Guardians Applying For Acceptance Will Be Notified As Soon As Practical, But Notification May 

Be As Latest By April 7.Once School Summer Registration Has Started, Students Previously Placed On A Waiting List Might Get 

Notifications If Any Slots Open Up.


